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To Whom It Concerns, 

 

I would like there to be an increase o f 1.5% of the State Transient Lodging Tax (TLT) 

to be utilized to support the Oregon Conservation and Nearshore Strategy program in 

helping vulnerable fish and wildlife, some close to extinction, and especially from 

climate change and other alterations in the ecological environment. 

 

We have already caused tremendous destruction to wildlife. If we care what kind of 

world we are leaving for future generations we need to preserve what we still have. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Hillary Tiefer 


